
Circular ref: 026/2023 

Dear Members, 

The OFA Centenary Carnival 20th May 2023 

Due to overwhelming response to the OFA Centenary Carnival, we are 

pleased to inform that we will be reopening registration for an 

additional 100 pax.  To register, please contact the OFA office at 04-

2269290 or WhatsApp to 017-4756488. 

Kindly be reminded that this event is strictly for Members, their 

spouses and their immediate family (Members’ children below 18 

years old) ONLY. 

For Centenary Celebrations Committee 

The Old Frees’ Association 

9 May 2023 

 Lee Eu Beng  Alex Tan Hee Aik 

    Vice Chairman          Honorary Secretary 

Centenary Celebrations Committee  Management Committee 


